
 

 

        January 14th, 2019      

 

Dear Parent(s), 

McCaig staff and TFOMES (The Friends of McCaig Elementary School) are working 
together on what we believe will be a very nice offering for the students at our school. 
Our plan is to assemble a game bin for each of our 23 homerooms. The bins would be 
available for the children in each homeroom to use whenever the weather requires 
that there be an indoor recess or lunch. Each bin would include a variety of board 
games, puzzles, cards and other interesting pass times. TFOMES, the fundraising arm 
of our parent community, has generously offered to help cover part of the cost of the 
game bins for the children. 

We are asking parents to take a few minutes to look through what they have available 
at home to see if there is anything they could part with that would be a nice addition to 
our game bins. We are looking for board games, cards, puzzles etc. that are still in 
good condition; any game that would be of interest to elementary age students.  

If you have a donation to make, kindly send the item(s) in with your child or drop them 
off at the main office during school hours. Parent donations will be combined with new 
games purchased by TFOMES to complete the 
game bins for each homeroom. 

 

 

Thank you. 

Richard Mason - Principal   
Sarah Gauthier - Vice Principal 
Jeff Bedwany - Chair of TFOMES 


